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ALDI Voluntarily Recalls Select Clancy’s Apple Chips Cinnamon Due to Potential Salmonella 
Contamination 

 
Batavia, Ill. (October 2, 2020) – ALDI has voluntarily recalled select Clancy’s Apple Chips Cinnamon due to 
potential Salmonella contamination. 
 
ALDI has removed the affected product from select ALDI stores in Connecticut, Florida, Iowa, Illinois, 
Indiana, Kentucky, Massachusetts, Maryland, Michigan, Minnesota, North Carolina, North Dakota, New 
Hampshire, New York, Ohio, Oklahoma, Pennsylvania, Rhode Island, South Carolina, South Dakota, 
Tennessee, Texas, Virginia, Vermont, Wisconsin and West Virginia. The product was also available for 
purchase to ALDI customers through the company’s partnership with Instacart, a grocery delivery service. 
 
The affected product was available starting on September 11, 2020 and sold in a 2.5-oz. bag. The best if 
used by dates are 26 JUN 2021 and 27 JUN 2021, with the following UPC code: 4099100005189. 
 
To date, no illnesses related to these products have been reported. No other ALDI products are affected by 
this recall. 
 
ALDI takes the safety and integrity of the products it sells seriously. If customers have product affected by 
this voluntary recall, they should discard it immediately or return it to their local store for a full refund. 
 
Consumers with additional questions can contact Seneca Foods Consumer Affairs at 1-800-872-1110. 
 
ALDI sincerely regrets any inconvenience and concern this voluntary recall may cause. 
 
About ALDI U.S. 
One of America's fastest growing retailers, ALDI operates nearly 2,000 stores across 36 states. Since 1976, 
ALDI has offered a unique shopping experience that is designed to save customers money on the 
groceries they want most while never having to compromise on quality or selection. For more information 
about ALDI, visit aldi.us. 
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